
Dear Parents,
Greetings to you,

We will be celebrating Independence Day on Monday 15th August, 2022. Students of Grade IV to

XII are expected to come to school. The timings for Monday 15th August, 2022 will be 8:00 am to

11:30 am.

Note:-

 Students to carry – Water Bottle, Light Tiffin, & School Diary.

 Transport will ply as per the Timings given above.

 Self students will be handed over to the parent after the function from the porch area outside

the reception only for 15th Aug.

 Regular classes to resume from Tuesday 16th August, 2022.

 Students of Grade IV to XII to come in Regular School Uniform.

 We will be live streaming the entire programme from 9:00am onwards on the School

Facebook Page so as to enable the parents to join as an audience.

Wishing you a

HAPPY INDEPENDENCE DAY!!
Thanking You,
Regards,

Mrs. Archana Pal Singh
Principal
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13th August, 2022


